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Welcome to Crystal Class Newsletter: 

After the amazing emerald power shown during auditions, the children have now 

been given their parts for the Christmas performance. We have tried very hard to 

ensure that everyone who wanted a speaking part got a speaking part. Could all 

children please practise their lines. 

We are also starting swimming next week. Could we please ensure that all children 

bring their swimming kits on Tuesday.  

This Week 

It has been our week of anti-bullying where we have been focusing on being unique. 

As there is ‘only one you’ the children have been looking at what makes us who we 

are and how we all are different. The children have been busy designing and 

painting their stones so they look like little fish – each one different.  

English: We have been working on our non-chronological reports. The children 

adopted the style of Sir David Attenborough and we have been building our 

descriptions of our little wild Oompa Loompa (cleverly acted out by Jack).  

Maths: After a long time problem-solving with our addition and subtraction, we have 

now moved on to multiplication methods… wish us luck! 

Projects: We are still on the hunt for excellent recipes for our Christmas stall. The 

children have also been developing their basketball skills, learning to dribble the ball. 

    

Well done to our two pupils who achieved the class reading and mental maths 

awards this week! 


